
Massachusetts  State  911
presents  the  Mattapoisett
Police  Department  with  a
certificate of appreciation.
“Massachusetts  State  911  visited  the  Mattapoisett  Police
Department  yesterday  to  present  the  department  with  a
certificate  of  appreciation.

State 911 recognizes our hard work and dedication to this
profession.

Thank you everyone at Massachusetts State 911 and we look
forward  to  celebrating  National  Public  Safety
Telecommunnicatior  week  with  you.”-Mattapoisett  Police
Department.

“In  celebration  of  the  upcoming  National  Public  Safety
Telecommunicator  Week  (NPSTW),  the  State  911  Department
visited the Mattapoisett Police Department to proudly present
the  Communications  Division  with  a  plaque  to  express  our
sincere gratitude for their outstanding service and dedication
to the profession of 9-1-1.

We will be visiting every PSAP in the Commonwealth over the
next few weeks.?”-Massachusetts State 911.
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